
 
 
 
 
 

For the Direct Support of: 
 

Pastor Didi and Serafina Panzo 
Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) 

 
 

Having recently completed 3 years of service in Ecuador among the 
marginalized, Pastor Didi and Serafina Panzo are re-deploying to the 
Democratic Republic of the Congo where they will focus on community 
development, counseling, and spiritual guidance. They are able to serve 
in this capacity thanks to a strategic partnership between WMPL and 
Christian Community Development Network (CCDN). 
 
The Panzos will be stationed in western Congo where local leaders have 

expressed an acute need for empowering families that are facing conflict and crisis – especially 
women in domestic violence and children enduring many kinds of abuse. The goal is to facilitate 
emotional and spiritual rehabilitation as they are pointed to Christ, the only one who can heal such 
wounds. Local Lutheran congregations are eager to collaborate and so build their capacity to respond 
in a similar fashion. Pastor Panzo will also be teaching on a part-time basis at the Lutheran Theological 
Institute in Kinshasa. 
 
To contact Pastor Panzo directly, please email him at dpanzo@wmpl.org.  
 

Amount of support Pledged from our Family or Organization:  $_________________ 
Our Gift will be sent: (   ) Once with this agreement       (   ) At the end of one year 

(   ) Semi-Annually        (   ) Quarterly       (   ) Monthly 
 

 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
Congregation or Individual’s Name 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Address/ City/State/Zip 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Email Address 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Signature and Date 
  

http://ccdn.org/


 
 

 

Great Commission Society of the NALC 
Instructions for Official Adoption Agreement: 

 
 

 
□ Please print three copies of this agreement and retain the first for your records  
 
□ Please send the second copy and funds to:   

World Mission Prayer League 
232 Clifton Avenue 
Minneapolis, MN  55403 
(note “Didi Panzo” on check memo line) 
 

□ Please send the third copy to:   
North American Lutheran Church  
Missions Office 
3500 Mill Run Dr 
Hilliard, OH 43026 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Jenny Brockman in the Missions Office at:  
614.777.5709 or jbrockman@thenalc.org 


